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On 18 August 2023, on the occasion of the upcoming World Entrepreneurship Week, 

under the guidance of Honorable Vice Chancellor Professor Vinay Kumar Pathak and Pro 

Vice Chancellor Professor Sudhir Kumar Awasthi, Chhatrapati Shivaji Maharaj Innovation 

Foundation and School of Life Sciences will organize a seminar on “Significance of 

Intellectual Property and Technology Transfer in Biotechnology.” A workshop was 

organized on ”.The program was inaugurated by Director Professor Varsha Gupta and 

former Pro Vice Chancellor Professor Nandlal. Dr. Prachi Bangde of Innovation and 

Technology Transfer, IIT Delhi (ITTO) delivered a lecture on IPR and how to finance it. 



Reema Sawhney Mediratta, Registered Technology Transfer Professional and Patent 

Agent explained in detail about the need for technology transfer and its benefits for 

academics and growth of entrepreneurship. The welcome address was given by Dr. Alok 

Pandey, Head of the Department of Biotechnology, after which Professor Nandlal, Dr. 

Shilpa Kaistha addressed the participants. Vote of thanks was given by Anil Kumar 

Tripathi Innovation Officer. Faculty of SSBT department, IIPR scientists Dr. Arvind, Dr. 

Harsh, Dr. Sidhanshu, Dr. Kalani etc. were present. More than 200 students, teachers 

and research scholars participated in the program. 

         

   



   

    



 

   

  

 


